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AUGUST RETAIL SALES MIXED, BUT SEPTEMBER COULD BE HIGHLY PROMOTIONAL

: Despite the enormity of widespread disruption caused by Hurricane Irene, several retailers still reported higher sales during August.
Predlctlons are that the month of September should witness higher retail sales due to the carry over demand backlog from August that did not have the
bustling back-to-school shopping tempo. Overall though back-to-school and back-to-college spending, the estimates by National Retail Federation predict,
are likely to be slightly lower compared to the last year. Read the original article here: Back-to-School Season Not a Total Bust
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